
I am writing in support of naturopathic doctor's receiving the same compensation from 
insurance companies as regular doctors receive. I have seen both, regular doctors, and 
naturopatic doctors. My very low level of vitamin C, was found by my naturopatic doctor. 
My cholesterol levels have stayed down as a result of a supplement my naturopatic 
doctor rec-comended I take. I believe naturopatic doctors deserve the same insurance 
compensation that regular doctors receive.    
 
 
Respectively yours, Jary Kelley 
 


